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January 23, 2020 

 

Mr. Jeremy Sexton 

Water Resources Superintendent 

County of Brunswick  

Highway 211 Water Treatment Plant 

4305 Southport-Supply Road SE 

Southport, NC 

 

Re: Residuals Lagoon – Recommendation of Contract Award 

 Highway 211 Water Treatment Plant Residuals Lagoon Modifications 

 Dewberry Project Number: 50118884 

 

Dear Mr. Sexton: 

 

On January 21, 2020, bids were opened for the Highway 211 Residuals Lagoon contract. Eight (8) bids 

were submitted. The below table summarizes the bid results: 

 
Contractor Total Base Bid 

Burnette Enterprises $87,500.00 

Millennium Contractor, Inc.  $88,772.00 

Carmichael Construction Company, Inc. $94,086.36 

Centerline Development, Inc. $126,200.00 

Carolina Civilworks, Inc. $129,390.00 

The Harper Corporation – General Contractors $134,000.00 

Eberhart Construction, Inc. $149,900.00 

T.A. Loving Company $349,000.00 

 
 
After reviewing the bids, Burnette Enterprises was found to be the lowest bidder.  According to the North 

Carolina Licensing Board for General Contractors, Burnette Enterprises certification number is 80431.  As 

of January 21, 2020, the license is considered “valid”, as it was renewed on January 1, 2020.  

 

In its bid, four (4) project references are listed totaling $3,120,000 of work. Burnett Enterprises has 

performed utility work for the County in the past.  Also, Dewberry has worked with Burnette Enterprises 

on multiple utility projects and found them to be a reputable contractor.  

 

Therefore, Dewberry finds no reason for the County not to award the contract to Burnette Enterprises in 

the amount of $87,500.00. 

 

Sincerely,  

Dewberry Engineers Inc.  

 

 

 

Steven R. Hilderhoff, P.E. 

Associate 

 

Attachment 
 


